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	 The Lynde and Harry

Bradley Foundation



from YVONNE ENGEL
TO:       Cynthia, Mike H.

cc:         Dan, Terri (w/o attachments)
DATE:   January 22, 2013
Attached for review is the first draft of the 2012 Report to Wisconsin.  An alphabetical Gifts report of grants awarded to organizations in Wisconsin and out-of-state organizations for projects in Wisconsin is also attached.  However, the project descriptions for each grant in the Report to Wisconsin match the project descriptions used in the draft Annual Report, rather than those currently reflected in the Gifts report.  Since you each have a copy of the Annual Report’s first draft to compare the grant descriptions, I have not provided a second copy.  Any changes you request for the Annual Report will be carried through to the Wisconsin Report.

Cynthia’s copy also includes a tape total of the grants listed.
Please sign and date the cover page of the Wisconsin Report and return both the Annual Report and Report to Wisconsin to me by February 20th. 

Thanks for your help.
/ye
Attachments
P.S.  Mr. Grebe decided not to include Cleta Mitchell’s ACRU grant in the Annual Report.
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